
Please review Loren Menz’s request for a new shed at 310 Glenn ST.  He is questioning our last month’s 

decision requiring him to have a 20’ setback from Glenn ST.  Menz claims are that if he moves the shed 

back another 9’ (he was originally at 11’), it puts him to far into the hillside, and he has too much dirt to 

excavate.  His house only faces Glenn ST, but he claims that is not the front of his house.  He is not 

interested in a variance.   


